
Gawalla Street and Goyarra Street Water Main Renewal
Notification of upcoming day works in the Rye area
You might not notice a lot of the work we do because most of it is beneath your feet. Every day, we’re maintaining 
and upgrading the underground infrastructure that keeps water and sewage services flowing. With some 
upcoming works in your area you’re likely to  see us around. Roads which will be impacted are:

Gawalla Street, Goyarra Street, Goorna Court and Adina Street.

Here’s what to expect while we get the job done. 

Planning Special  information

Timing of worksConstruction

•	 The water mains in the area have burst on a number 
of occassions and we want to upgrade them before it 
happens again. 

•	 Interflow will be delivering these works on our behalf.

•	 Together, we’ll do everything we can to keep the disruption 
to a minimum and leave the area as we found it. 

•	 We don’t intend to disrupt your water and sewerage 
services. 

We’ll do our best to keep impacts to a minimum, however 
you may notice:

•	A temporary site set up and storage area

•	More trucks on local roads

•	Limited street parking

•	Short periods of noise when heavy machinery is being used, 
including reversing beepers.

•	Lane closures with traffic management to guide road users 
around the work zone. 

•	Lights required to illuminate the site (if required).

To view impacts in video format visit 
s.sew.com.au/constructionimpacts

•	If your water supply is going to be disrupted, Interflow 
will contact you in advance and arrange connection to a 
temporary supple.

•	To connect this temporary supply, we will need to access 
your property.

•	Businesses fronting the works with fire services will 
experience a planned service disconnection during works. 
Please check the map overleaf for work locations, review 
your emergency plan and advise your insurer. 

•	 Weather permitting, we’ll start work in late May. It should 
take about five weeks to complete.

•	 Construction will be during the day, Monday to Friday 
between the hours of 7 am and 6 pm and if required on 
Saturday from 8 am to 3 pm. 

•	 On occasion we may need to work outside these hours for 
safety or technical reasons. 

•	 If night works are required, hours of work will be between 7 
pm and 6 am. 



Contact details 

If you would like more information, please contact  
the  project team:.

Gawalla and Goyarra Streets Water Main Renewal 
PO Box 2268, Seaford VIC 3198

Enquiries 	 1800 814 900 (business hours)
Email 	 renewals@sew.com.au
Online	 southeastwater.com.au

Interpreter service (03) 9209 0129 (all languages)
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 Location of water mains being renewed


